
    

 

 

 

Press Release 

 

DATE: April 18, 2020 

OFFICE POINT OF CONTACT: Chief Deputy Christopher Hodges 

 

  On April 18, 2020 at approximately 5:05 PM the Brown County Communications Center 

received a call advising of an animal attack.  The caller advised that her husband, Jerry Jones (52 

year old male), had been attacked by a bull and was not breathing.  EMS and deputies arrived 

on scene at 10343 Tri-County Highway, Winchester, OH and located the Jones subject who was 

deceased.   

  The incident is still under investigation but there are no signs of criminal activity.  The Brown 

County Sheriff’s Office would like to thank the Winchester Fire & EMS, and the Brown County 

Coroner’s Office for their assistance. 
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